Henriques, Roberta

From: Fieldsend, Sofie

Sent: 23 March 2021 12:38

To: Planning

Subject: FW: 13-15 John's Mews WC1N 2PA - 2021/0020/P

Another objection to upload please.

Thanks,

Sofie

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there
have been reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is
required.

Dear Ms Fieldsend,

The new plans for the development of 13-15 John’s Mews have just been brought to my attention. | have been away
from home at 23 John Street due to Covid.

I live at the rear of the application site.

| wish to object to the plans and my loss of privacy as a result, and also the inevitable resulting disturbance and
noise pollution.

Yours sincerely,

Bob Crowley

Sent from my iPhone



